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Stakeholder Notification 
 
Date | Time: 6/5/2020 11:52 AM 
 
Via email 
 
 
 

Attention: Stakeholders 
 
Event Type: Roadside Reflectors work this weekend 
 
Mainroad crews are scheduled to install roadside reflectors along BC Highway 1 – Brunette W. 
 
Work is scheduled Sunday, June 7th through Thursday, June 11th, 2020 9:00 pm through 6:00 
am daily. 
 
Motorists are reminded to watch for slow moving vehicles. 

 
Drivers are reminded to obey signs and traffic control personnel and watch for roadside 
workers.  Please show respect for all roadside crews – Slow Down.   

 

Our 24-hour communications and dispatch office will pass on all your observations and 
concerns to our crews when contacted.  As always, a reminder to visit www.drivebc.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See an issue on Lower Mainland Highways?  Give us a call! 
To be removed from our Email Distribution List, please contact communications@mainroad.ca 
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